
 

 

 

Notice  

 

Dogs in the National Parks 

       

The Department of Parks is reminding dog owners, handlers, and the general public that 

the 1988 Bermuda National Park Regulations and Policies under the jurisdiction of the 

1986 Bermuda National Parks Act have changed, regarding dogs in parks and on the 

public beaches. 

 
The Regulations and Policies are as follows:  

 
• As of the 1st of November, dogs are PERMITTED to be on any of the public beaches 

until the 31st of March. 

Please remember to pick up after the dogs and dispose of in the appropriate 
manner. Below are an example of doggie stations throughout our Park Lands. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• Dogs must be on a leash at ALL times, the leash must be no longer than 3 meters in 

length. 

• Dogs are NOT PERMITTED in the Main Show Ring in Botanical Gardens. 

• Members of the public are reminded Dogs are NOT PERMITTED in the Botanical 

Gardens the week of April 21st – April 27th for preparation and during the annual 

Agricultural Exhibition 2025 

• For safety and health reasons dogs are NOT ALLOWED on National Parks 

Playgrounds.  

 
The cooperation of dog owners and handlers in abiding by the 1988 Bermuda National 

Park Regulations and Policies is greatly appreciated. 

 
 
 



If further information is required please contact the Department of Parks at 236-5902.  
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